
Helensburgh Public School 
11 Fletcher Street 

HELENSBURGH  NSW  2508 
Phone:  4294 1332 
Fax:      4294 3676 

 
17 August 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: FUN FRIDAY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All staff at Helensburgh Public School are appreciative of the hard work of our students and 
parents during this home learning period.  We have decided to hold a ‘Fun Friday’ to give 
students some alternative, fun, educational activities to choose from on Friday, 20 August.  
 
Students will be able to complete activities of their choice on that day. Activity choices have 
been broken into categories called ‘Sheds’.  There are a wide range of choices available on 
our website:  https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/hpshomelearning/fun-friday 
 
There will be options to #Learn Together, where teachers have recorded videos of different 
activities. These videos will be available on the website and in a Seesaw activity.  Other 
options and instructions can be downloaded in the print pack under each Shed heading as 
shown below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please ensure you login by 9.30am as normal. 
You can upload your photos and videos to 
Seesaw by following this prompt: 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing the Fun Friday activities you upload.  You could also take this as 
an opportunity to catch up on any incomplete schoolwork if you have been too busy during 
the week.  We hope this day brings you some joy! 
 
Kind regards,  
Mr Neild and Miss Blakey 

https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/hpshomelearning/fun-friday

